
 

 

Important Dates 
 

 
 

Term 3 - 2022 
 

 

Week 10 
 

Tuesday 20th 
September  

 

Jump Rope for Heart  
&  

Hot Dog Day 
 
 

Wednesday 21st 
September  

 

BPS Family Breakfast  
8:00am-9:00am 

 

 
Friday 23rd September  

PBL Activities 

 
 

End of Term Assembly  
10:30am  

School Hall 
 

 
Thursday 22nd 

September  
Public Holiday  

National Day of Mourning 
Queen Elizabeth II 

 
 

Friday 23rd September 
Last Day of Term  

  
 
 

 

Term 3 – Week  9 

Principal’s Message  

Stage 3 Camp  
 

 

How exciting for our Year 5 and 6 students to be able to go off to camp this week! 
We can’t wait to read all about it in next week’s newsletter. 
 

I would like to thank Mrs Cameron for all of her organisation of the camp, and Mr 
Hardy, Mr Butt and Trevor for going and supporting our students. 
 

Spectrum Sports Sciences Visit 
 

We were so lucky to have the team from Spectrum Sports Sciences here on 
Thursday! Led by Dennis Pitt, the team came in to provide our kids with some 
great skill building activities, and all students (and staff!) had a lot of fun. 
 

The team from Spectrum Sports generously donated their time to our school to 
support us after the difficult year. We cannot thank them enough! 
      

BPS Family Breakfast – Wednesday 21st September, 2022 
 

We are looking forward to connecting with as many families as possible next 
Wednesday morning for our family breakfast – we hope to see you there. 
 

We love it when families can be involved in what we do at school, so please come 
along! 
 

PBL Activities  
 

This week, as we had teachers away at camp, we did not run PBL activities. Next 
week will be the last Friday for PBL activities this term, so remember to bring any 
equipment needed. 
 

 National Day of Mourning – Thursday 22nd September, 2022 
 

As you are likely aware, there is a one-off Public Holiday next Thursday 22nd  
September.  
 

This means that school will not be open on this day. 
 

Last Day of Term 3 
 

Our last day of Term 3 will be Friday 23rd September. 
 

Term 4 begins for students and staff on Monday 10th October. 
 

Kind Regards, 
Stacie Luppi  
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Ballina Public School Monster Raffle 
 

Ticket booklets for our end of year Monster Raffle will be sent home with students. Once you have sold all your tickets, 
please return the money and booklet to the office. If you would like another lot of tickets to sell, please provide your child 
with a written note to give to the office stating you require another booklet. 
 
Thank you, 
Ballina Public School SRC 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Pizza 
Fried Rice 
Up & Go 

Fruit Salad 

Prize 
 

$6.00 

End of Year - Monster Raffle 

Canteen  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NSW Police – Important Information on Gel Blasters 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Recycling Incursion 
 

Samala, from Ballina Shire Council, visited the MC Students today to talk about Recycling. The students learnt the 
colour of each bin and what goes in each one. 

 
Here is some feedback from students: 

 
"It was good and I loved doing the banana peel dance" Ashley. 

 
"I learnt that the green bin is called the Organics Bin and I loved watching everyone do the banana dance, it was 

funny!" Ben. 
 

"It was good and I learnt a lot about recycling. I learnt that you can recycle plastics and cans." Oliver 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Class MC-3 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our annual dental and eye screening check, for students, will commence on the 31st of October until the 4th of 
November. 

 
Notes and consent forms will be coming home very soon. Please complete the forms and return to school as 
soon as possible. 
 
If you would rather register online, you may do so using these links: 
 
Dental Consent form Link 
https://nswdentalcare.com.au/parental-consent-form-schools/ 
 
Optical consent form link 
https://www.mobileyes.com.au/parent-guardian-consent   
 
Mrs Whalan 
Teacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dental & Optical Visit – 31 October to 4 November, 2022 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fnswdentalcare.com.au%2Fparental-consent-form-schools%2F&data=05%7C01%7CAmber.Hurrell%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C0d2c869f2e7b47aa590708da9612a8c5%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C637987304121195517%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2BiYdPKXrHTjw5TCKyVG%2BpM%2F%2BMkDOhzYHz3NBjUBMZBM%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.mobileyes.com.au%2Fparent-guardian-consent&data=05%7C01%7CAmber.Hurrell%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C0d2c869f2e7b47aa590708da9612a8c5%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C637987304121195517%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=y7ZFaYRaC6NVidcYXOGOsqfMO8KChH%2FLjr8xdlsJcpo%3D&reserved=0


 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Online Webinar  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PBL Activities  



  

K-1T have been looking at places in our community. Some important places are the schools, the police station, 
fire station, hospital, church, airport, nursing homes and there are many others.  K-1T designed and created 
community maps, with important places, for ‘Beebots’ to drive along. It was so much fun learning how to code. 
 
We were lucky to have some year 6 students help us. We also created a picture of our school community to send 
to the residents at St Andrew’s Nursing home.   
 
Mrs Faulks 
RFF Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Class K-1T  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Community News  


